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Ms Rachel Miller 

Planning Department 
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Argyle Street 

London 

WC1H 8NJ 

 

 

Dear Ms Miller, 

Planning Application 2013/6370 – 17 Goldington Crescent (PP Ref: PP-02866018) 

Further to our recent discussions regarding the registration and validation of the above planning application, I 

am pleased to provide the requested Code for Sustainable Homes Pre-Assessment report (including 

separate Hydrology report) and Energy Statement. As a consequence of producing these three reports, 

alterations to the scheme were required and this has resulted in the revision of the application drawings. All 

the proposed drawings originally submitted are now superseded, with the revised versions as follows:- 

 Drawing No. 1309-9030-P-02 – Proposed Ground Floor Plan (1:100@A3); 

 Drawing No. 1309-9031-P-02 – Proposed Basement Plan (1:100@A3); 

 Drawing No. 1309-9032-P-02 – Proposed First Floor Plan (1:100@A3); 

 Drawing No. 1309-9033-P-02 – Proposed Roof Plan (1:100@A3); 

 Drawing No. 1309-9034-P-02 – Proposed Elevation to Goldington Crescent (1:100@A3); 

 Drawing No. 1309-9035-P-02 – Proposed Section (1:100@A3); 

 Drawing No. 1309-9036-P-02 – Proposed Elevation to Chalton Street (1:100@A3); 

 Drawing No. 1309-9037-P-02 – Proposed Section (1:100@A3); 

 Drawing No. 1309-9038-P-02 – Proposed Section (1:100@A3); 

 Drawing No. 1309-9039-P-02 – Proposed Elevation to Gardens (1:100@A3); and 

 Drawing No. 1309-9040-P-02 – Proposed Section (1:100@A3). 

All other documents remain current. I look forward to your confirmation that the application is now validated. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Joseph Daniels MRTPI 

Planner 

Boyer Planning Ltd 

Tel: 0203 268 2434 

Email: josephdaniels@boyerplanning.co.uk 


